
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Meeting MEETING DATE: March 15, 2022 

FROM: Scott Schultz, Asst. Water Utilities Director 

SUBJECT: City Council approval to surplus Bucket Truck #219, a 1992 Ford F-700 that has reached 

the end of its service life.     
 

BACKGROUND 

The Public Works Department has maintained a bucket truck for several years as there are occasions one 

is needed by staff.  In an effort to optimize vehicle utilization, it has been determined that we can utilize 

one of the Electric Department bucket trucks when the need arises.  In addition, Vehicle #219 has 

reached the end of its service life.   

FISCAL IMPACT 

Funds received will be returned to the General Fund 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the surplus of Bucket Bucket Truck #219, a 1992 Ford F-700.   


